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April 13, 1994

Ms. Stephanie K. Seymour 
Circuit Judge
United States Court of Appeals 
United States Courthouse 
Tulsa, OK 74103
Dear Judge Seymour:
Thank you for the nice note. I am so glad you enjoyed the book.
Robert Henry is a saint. He has promoted my book so much, I 
probably owe him royalties. He is one of the finest examples of a 
public servant I know.
I look forward to dinner with you at Justice Kauger's house.
Best wishes.
Sincerely,

Wilma V. Mankiller 
Principal Chief


